
 
 
Memorandum of Response 

Ohio Department Of Insurance 
50 West Town Street, Suite 300 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

To:  Mark Hamlin 

From:  Tina Chubb 

Date:  December 5, 2013 

Re:  Memorandum of Response to CSI Review 

 3901-1-14 – Credit Insurance 

 3901-6-05 – Life Insurance and Annuities 

 3901-8-08 – Health Insurance – Enrollment 

 

 

I am in receipt of your November 29, 2013 recommendation memorandums related to rules 3901-1-14, 
3901-6-05 and 3901-8-08 indicating that the Department of Insurance should proceed with the formal 
filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR).   
 
I understand that ODI has addressed your office’s recommendations, and no further response is 
required. 
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